(OLHA

B AVl W e

Note to Mr. Egeland

Support for an Expanded Central Emergency Revolving Fund

The Secretary-General has seen your note of 22 June on the above and is
wonderting whether it wasn’t premature for him to call the leaders
mentioned in paragraph 4 of the note when in paragraph 2 it is indicated
that General Assembly agreement would be needed for the expansion of
CERF.

Could you please clatify.

Mark Malloch Brown
24 June 2005

25-082.8F



